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Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015 Submission 378

From: |

To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: voter id

Date: Friday, 10 April 2015 9:25:14 AM

I have just found out that the new government intends changing the law
regarding voter ID!

Doe's this mean that we will return to their policy of vote early vote often!
Even a simple minded fool knows that the system of voting we have is prone to

abuse.
I still have a letter from Peter Beaties office telling me that they would take care

of my postal vote?

When | rang their office | was advised that it was a mistake!!! I wonder how
many mistakes they made!!

| feel that it is VITAL that voters should have some means of identifying that
they are legal voters.

The sending of a letter to registered voters should go some way to reducing the
possibility of fraudsters making a joke of the system.

The big question however is WHY do they want to change it?

What are they afraid of?

And what is the true motive ?

Regards

Tom Kin

Drayton 4350
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